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Extension of timeline for submission of public comments on the consultation 
paper for introduction of disclosure norms for ESG Mutual Fund Schemes 

 

 

1. SEBI had placed a consultation paper for introduction of disclosure norms for ESG 
Mutual Fund Schemes on its website on October 26, 2021 seeking comments by 
November 16, 2021. 

 
 

2. It has been decided to extend the timeline for submission of comments to 
December 01, 2021. 

 
 

3. The public comments may be sent to SEBI in the following format: 

 

Name of the person/entity proposing comments: 

Name of the organization (if applicable): 

Contact details: 

Sr. No. Para of consultation 
paper 

Suggestions/ 

Comments 

Rationale  

 

    

 

In case of any other issues not dealt in the consultation paper may be provided in 
the following table: 
 

Name of the person/entity proposing comments: 

Name of the organization (if applicable): 

Contact details: 

Sr. No. Other issues Suggestions/ 

Comments 

Rationale 

 

    

 
Kindly mention the subject of the communication as "Comments on Disclosures 
for ESG Schemes” 

 

[Note:  The respondent may specify whether they are market intermediary/ 
participant (mention type/ category) or public (investor, academician etc.)] 
 
Comments may be sent to the following, latest by December 01, 2021: 
a. By email: to esgdisclosures@sebi.gov.in and/ or Shri B Krishna Rao, Assistant 

General Manager (krishnarb@sebi.gov.in) 
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b. By post: to the following address- 

Shri Bithin Mahanta, 

General Manager,  

Investment Management Department – II (Division of Funds – III)  

Securities and Exchange Board of India, 

SEBI Bhavan, C4-A, G-Block, 

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (East), Mumbai 400051 

 

****** 

 

 


